
WSR 21-05-025
WITHDRAWAL OF PROPOSED RULES

DEPARTMENT OF REVENUE
[Filed February 9, 2021, 9:48 a.m.]

The department of revenue would like to withdraw proposed rule 
making WSR 20-23-052, CR-105, filed November 13, 2020, for WAC 
458-20-241. The rule proposal included a change that inadvertently 
modified the substance of the rule.

Atif Aziz
Tax Policy Manager

and Rules Coordinator
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